

UNIVERSITY OF EDUCATION, WINNEBA

FACULTY OF LANGUAGES EDUCATION

Office of the Dean

P. O. Box 25, Winneba, Ghana. Tel: 233-0432-22139/40

December 6, 2010

Dr. Peter Pryce Department of French Education University of Education Winneba

Dear Sir,

MEMBERSHIP OF FACULTY SEMINAR /LECTURE ORGANIZATION

At its meeting on November 24, 2010, the Faculty decided you become a member of the above-mentioned committee.

The following members of the Faculty constitute the committee:

Dr. Charles Owu-Ewie

Chairman

Dr. Peter Pryce

Member

Mr. Martin Kyiileyang

Member

Mr. Samuel Issah

Member

Mr. K. Adomako

Member

Ms. Gift Appiah-Adjei

Member

Please you can contant the Chairman for further information.

Thank you.

Yours faithfully,

Hagar Bampoh-Addo (Mrs)

(Faculty Officer, FLE)

Cc: Dean's, FLE